### Course Choice funded via Supplemental Course Allocation

Provider Directory 2021-2022

updated 8/12/2021

### SCA Provider Types of Coursework and Instruction

Provider	Types of Courses	Types of Instruction	
Acadian Companies	СТЕ	Face-to-Face	
Advanced Nursing Training	СТЕ	Face-to-Face	
Ayers Career College	ACT, CTE and ELEC	Face-to-Face and Online	
Bard Early College	ELEC	Face-to-Face	
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	Face-to-Face and Online	
<u>Career Campus</u>	ACT, ACAD, CTE and ELEC	Online	
East Baton Rouge Career and Technical Education Center	СТЕ	Face-to-Face	
<u>Edgenuity</u>	ACT, ACAD, CTE and ELEC	Online	
<u>Edmentum</u>	ACT, ACAD, CTE and ELEC	Online	
Educational Bedrock.	ACT	Face-to-Face, Hybrid and Online	
Educational Solutions Corporation Power by K12	ACT, ACAD, CTE and ELEC Online		
eLearningk12 Curriculum LLC	CTE and ELEC	Online	
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ACAD and ELEC	Face-to-Face and Online	
Gateway EMS	СТЕ	Face-to-Face	
Global Geospatial Institute	CTE	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid	
Global Trucking Academy	CTE	Face-to-Face	
Horizon Education	ACT	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid	
Louisiana College	ACAD and ELEC	Face-to-Face and Online	
Louisiana School for Math, Science, and the Arts	ELEC	Online	
<u>MasteryPrep</u>	ACT	Face-to-Face and Online	
My Virtual Academy	ACT, ACAD, CTE and ELEC	Online	
National Education Equity Lab	ELEC	Hybrid	
New Orleans Career Center (NOCC)	СТЕ	Hybrid	
New Orleans Technical Education Provider (NOTEP)	СТЕ	Face-to-Face and Hybrid	
NOVAC	СТЕ	Face-to-Face	
		1	

OneGoal	ELEC	Face-to-Face and Hybrid
<u>Offedoar</u>	LLLC	race-to-race and mybrid
Operation Spark	СТЕ	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid
Parkview Education	СТЕ	Online
Pelican Chapter ABC	СТЕ	Face-to-Face
Pelican Virtual School	ELEC	Online
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	Online
<u>Princeton Review</u>	ACT	Face-to-Face and Online
Quest Testing Services	ACT	Face-to-Face
SLT Technology	СТЕ	Hybrid
South Arkansas Community College	СТЕ	Face-to-Face
Spark Mindset, Inc.	СТЕ	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid
St. Agatha Career School	СТЕ	Online
St. James Parish Schools	CTE and ELEC	Face-to-Face and Online
<u>University of Holy Cross</u>	ACAD and ELEC	Face-to-Face and Online
Upbeat Academy Foundation	СТЕ	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid
<u>Upper Iowa University</u>	ACAD and ELEC	Face-to-Face, Online and Hybrid
Youth Challenge Program (YCP)	ACAD, CTE and ELEC	Online
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	ACT	Face-to-Face and Online

#### Contents

Acadian Companies	6
Advance Nursing Training	7
Ayers Career College	8
Bard Early College	9
Cambridge Educational Services	10
Career Campus	11
East Baton Rouge Career and Technical Education Center	13
Edgenuity	15
Edmentum	18
Educational Bedrock	20
Educational Solutions Corporation Powered by K12	21
eLearningk12 Curriculum LLC	24
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	25
Gateway EMS	26
Global Geospatial Institute	27
Global Trucking Academy	28
Horizon Education	29
Louisiana College	30
Louisiana School for Math, Science, and the Arts	31
MasteryPrep	32
My Virtual Academy	33
National Education Equity Lab	35
New Orleans Career Center (NOCC)	36
New Orleans Technical Education Provider (NOTEP)	37
NOVAC	38
OneGoal	39
Operation Spark	40
Parkview Education	41
Pelican Chapter ABC	42
Pelican Virtual School	43
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	44
Princeton Review	45
Quest Testing Services	46
SLT Technology	47
South Arkansas Community College	48
Spark Mindset, Inc.	49

St. Agatha Career School	50
St. James Parish Schools	51
Sylvan Learning	Error! Bookmark not defined.
University of Holy Cross	52
Upbeat Academy Foundation	53
Upper Iowa University	54
Youth Challenge Program (YCP)	56
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	58

#### **Acadian Companies**

https://acadianambulance.com/our-company/company-culture/explorer/

Acadian Ambulance partners with your school to provide students with the ability to become Emergency Medical Technicians during high school. During EMT education, students learn how to provide prehospital assessment and care of patients of all ages. Upon successful completion of the course, students will be eligible to take a National Registry exam that allows them to pursue their career in emergency medicine. Acadian Ambulance fully believes that the future of our company is in the classrooms of our communities, and we look forward to having a well-trained and educated workforce as a part of our Acadian family.

	Couse				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Acadian Companies	CTE	F	Emergency Medical Technician	2	\$1,300.00

### Advance Nursing Training

	Couse				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Advance Nursing	CTE	F	Nurse Aid Training	2	\$3,500.00

### Ayers Career College

www.acc.edu20.org

Ayers Career College offers courses that will enhance the opportunities for the students in obtaining industry recognized certification credentials and obtain post-secondary vocational/technical training. Ayers Career College strives to be a leader in the occupational education industry with the goal of promoting excellence in the design, implementation and coordination of its educational programs. This institution has the ability and willingness to incorporate new technologies in an ever changing work environment and to offer cutting edge training. The institution is accredited by the Council on Occupational Education and is approved and licensed by the Louisiana Board of Regents.

	Couse				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Ayers Career College	ACT	F	ACT Prep WorkKeys	0.5	\$650.00
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration I	1	\$2,650.80
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration II	1	\$2,650.80
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration III	1	\$2,650.80
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration IV	1	\$2,650.80
Ayers Career College	ELEC	F	Business Math	1	\$600.00
Ayers Career College	ELEC	0	Business Math	1	\$650.00
Ayers Career College	ELEC	F	Career Development	1	\$650.00
Ayers Career College	ELEC	0	Career Development	1	\$650.00
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	CompTia A+ Certification Prep	1	\$2,450.00
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Customer Service	1	\$600.00
Ayers Career College	CTE	F	Customer Service	1	\$650.00
Ayers Career College	ELEC	F	Principles of Information Technology	0.5	\$1,350.00

# Bard Early College www.bard.edu/ecno

Bard Early College New Orleans offers college accredited coursework to ambitious high school juniors and seniors. All courses are taught by highly qualified university faculty who are active scholars in their fields. Bard Early College students earn Bard College credit in writing-intensive courses in the liberal arts and sciences. All courses are designed to hone students' critical thinking skills and give them opportunities to improve their writing.

	Course			
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Course Price
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	American Social Theory	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Contemporary Mathematics	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Creative Artist as Critic: Core Concepts in Aesthetics	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Cultural Anthropology	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Fiction Writing Workshop	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Fundamentals of Chemistry I	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Introduction to Environmental Science and Ethics	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Language Arts I	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Literary Interpretation	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Medical Humanities	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Qualitative Methods in the Social Sciences	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Rhetoric and Public Discourse	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Science and Society	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Seminar on the Humanities I	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Seminar on the Humanities II	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Social Business Enterprise	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	The Economics of Tourism	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	The History of Ideas	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Writing about Culture	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	College Algebra	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Pre Calculus	\$1,200.00
Bard Early College	ELEC	F	Statistics	\$1,200.00

#### **Cambridge Educational Services**

www.CambridgeEd.com

Over the past 30 years, Cambridge has served over 5,000,000 students at over 4,000 schools nationwide. The unique Cambridge approach goes beyond basic test preparation and includes programming to improve essential academic skills and enhance individual and school performance, motivational components to encourage student engagement, supplemental classes to prepare students for National Merit and TOPS scholarships, workshops on college and career planning, and other elements necessary to a comprehensive readiness approach.

- · Face-to-face and online models.
- · Authentic pre- and post-test instruments.
- · Over 150 hours of study covering core skills as well as testing mechanics.
- · Computer-generated lesson plans to support effective instruction.
- Accountability tools with in-depth data analysis reports.
- · State-certified teachers with years of experience.
- · Empirically documented success: Recent SCA score increases include an average of 4.5 ACT points including a perfect 36.

These and other features make Cambridge the top-ranked campus-based test preparation program nation-wide and the #1 choice for the Louisiana Choice program. Call Carol Ford at 601-588-6667 or email <a href="mailto:CFord@CambridgeEd.com">CFord@CambridgeEd.com</a> for more information.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnogia Unit	Course Price
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep	Carnegie Unit	\$859.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep	0.5	\$599.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep	1	\$169.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep	0.5	\$129.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & College Success	1	\$859.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & College Success	1	\$169.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & College Success	0.5	\$599.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & College Success	0.5	\$129.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & PSAT/NMSQT	1	\$859.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & PSAT/NMSQT	1	\$169.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & PSAT/NMSQT	0.5	\$599.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & PSAT/NMSQT	0.5	\$129.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep &WorkKeys	1	\$859.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & WorkKeys	1	\$169.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & WorkKeys	0.5	\$599.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & WorkKeys	0.5	\$129.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep &HiSet Test	1	\$859.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & HiSet Test	1	\$169.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	F	ACT Test Prep & HiSet Test	0.5	\$599.00
Cambridge Educational Services	ACT	0	ACT Test Prep & HiSet Test	0.5	\$129.00

### **Career Campus**

www.villagevirtual.com

Do you need more JumpStart opportunities for your students as we face the uncertainties of COVID-19? Career Campus powered by Village Virtual can help you connect your students to high demand careers across many clusters and offer preparation for credentialing exams in several key industries. With more than twelve years of experience in online learning, the strength of the Career Campus model is its rigorous support for students and schools. Certified teachers and student support specialists maintain an on-going conversation with all stakeholders. Weekly progress reports, feedback, and access to student performance via easy-to-use tools support a phenomenal level of success in our new learning and credit recovery courses. Career Campus powered by Village Virtual is a company big enough to support scalability and growth. . . small enough to care about each client and each learner.

	Course			Carnegie	Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Price
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Advertising & Sales Promotion	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	African American Studies	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	American Sign Language I	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	American Sign Language II	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Anatomy & Physiology	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	AP Art History	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	AP Computer Science A	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	AP Government and Politics: United States	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	AP Human Geography	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Biology II AP Biology	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Business Communications	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Business Computer Applications (including MOS test voucher)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Business Education Elective (Business Education Management)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Business Math	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Calculus: AP Calculus AB	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Careers in Criminal Justice	0.5	\$300.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Computer Technology Literacy	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Criminal Justice Elective	0.5	\$300.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Cybersecurity	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media I (Adobe Photoshop)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media I (Adobe Photoshop) (with Adobe Test Voucher)	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media II (Adobe Illustrator)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media II (Adobe Illustrator) (with Adobe Test Voucher)	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media III (Adobe In-Design)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Media III (Adobe In-Design) (with Adobe Test Voucher)	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Digital Photography	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Economics	0.5	\$295.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Economics: AP Macroeconomics	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC		Economics: AP Microeconomics	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC CTE	0	English IV: AP English Literature & Composition	1	\$700.00
Career Campus		1	Entrepreneurship I		\$600.00 \$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Environmental Science: AP Environmental Science	1	
Career Campus Career Campus	CTE CTE	0	Food Services I Forensic Science	1	\$600.00 \$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	French I Credit Recovery	1	\$400.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	French II Credit Recovery	1	\$400.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Government	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Business Computer Applications	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Business Computer Applications  Introduction to Business Computer Applications (test included)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Business Computer Applications (test included)	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Programming	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Programming  Introduction to Remote Controlled Vehicle Technologies	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Introduction to Nemote controlled Vehicle Fechnologies	1	\$600.00
Career Carripus	CIL	U	Introduction to Social Media		7000.00

Career Campus	ELEC	0	Keyboarding	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Logistics I	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Logistics II	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Marketing Education Elective (Marketing and Consumer Service)	1	\$600.00
			Marketing Education Elective (Marketing and Consumer Service with	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	NRF Test Voucher)	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Medical Terminology	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Nutrition and Food	0.5	\$300.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Personal Finance	0.5	\$300.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Principles of Business	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Principles of Hospitality and Tourism	0.5	\$300.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Probability and Statistics: AP Statistics	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Psychology	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Spanish I Credit Recovery	1	\$400.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$650.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Spanish II Credit Recovery	1	\$400.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Spanish: AP Spanish Language & Culture	1	\$700.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Speech I	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Sports & Entertainment Marketing	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ELEC	0	Technical Reading and Writing	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Technology Education Elective: Coding I	1	\$800.00
Career Campus	CTE	0	Tourism Marketing	1	\$600.00
Career Campus	ACAD	0	US History AP U.S. History	1	\$700.00

# East Baton Rouge Career and Technical Education Center <a href="https://ebrschools.org/programs/ebr-ctec/">https://ebrschools.org/programs/ebr-ctec/</a>

The East Baton Rouge Career and Technical Education Center provides training and certifications that students will need to compete in the 21st century workforce. All of our courses are taught by highly qualified educators who have multiple years working in the technical area. We offer a diverse selection of programs in Manufacturing, Construction Crafts, Information Technology and Healthcare. EBR CTEC was founded on the premise that a well-educated and well trained workforce is the key to success.

				Carnegi	
Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	e Unit	Course Price
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration I	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration I	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration I	3	\$1,500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration II	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration II	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration III	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration III	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration IV	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration IV	1	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automation in Manufacturing C4M	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician I	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician II	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician III	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician IV	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician V	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Automotive Technician VI	1	\$800.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Basic Electricity I	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Carpentry Calculations	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying CTE Internship (1 credit)	2	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying CTE Internship (2 credits)	2	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying Pre-Apprenticeship I Carpentry	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying Pre-Apprenticeship I Electrical	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying Pre-Apprenticeship II Carpentry	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CDF-Qualifying Pre-Apprenticeship II Electrical	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CIW Internet Business	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CIW Network Security	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	CMAD Drafting	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	COMP TIA+ Fundamentals of Computer Installation	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	COMP TIA+ Fundamentals with PL/SQL	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Database Design and Programming	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Design, Blueprint Reading and Codes	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Drafting and Design Technology I	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Drafting and Design Technology II	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Emergency Medical Technician Basic	2	\$1,500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Energy, Power and Transportation Technology	1	\$400.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Introduction to Emergency Medical Terminology	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Introduction to Fabrication, P-Tech and Machining C4M	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Introduction to Hazardous Materials	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Introduction to Manufacturing C4M	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Introduction to Programming	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Manufacturing Tools and Equipment C4M	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	NCCER Electrical I (2 credits)	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	NCCER Electrical II (2 credits)	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	NCCER Instrumentation Control Mechanic I	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	NCCER Instrumentation Control Mechanic II	2	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Programming Logic and Design	1	\$1,000.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Software and Design Programming I	1	\$500.00
EBR CTEC	CTE	F	Software and Design Programming II	1	\$500.00

FBR CTEC CTE E Workplace Safety 1 \$5	
EBRICTEC   CTE   F   Workplace Safety   1   \$5	00.00

# Edgenuity www.edgenuity.com

Edgenuity provides students with an opportunity to earn the credits they need through our award-winning accredited online courses. Taught by state certified teachers, our engaging virtual classroom provides courses for students in science, math, English Language Arts, social studies, world languages, electives and career courses. Our digital curriculum will engage students using a combination of animations, simulations, video-led direct instruction, relevant websites, and a variety of activities that support the lesson's topic ensuring students have a wealth of information to achieve success. Teachers and coaches (core subjects) provide instruction and support for students as they work through the course content.

	Course			Carnegie	Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Price
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Advertising and Sales Promotion	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Agricultural Education Elective (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Agricultural Education Elective (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Agriscience I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Algebra I	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Algebra I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Algebra I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Algebra II	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Algebra II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Algebra II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Anatomy and Physiology A (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Anatomy and Physiology A (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	AP Government and Politics: United States	0.5	\$425.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	AP Human Geography	1	\$850.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	AP Psychology	1	\$850.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Art Elective (Art History I)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Art Elective (Intro to Arts)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Biology	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Biology (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Biology (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Business English	1	\$65000
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Business English (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Business English (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Business in a Global Economy	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Chemistry	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Chemistry (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Chemistry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Civics	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Civics (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Civics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Concepts in Probability and Statistics	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Concepts in Probability and Statistics A (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Concepts in Probability and Statistics B (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Criminal Justice Elective I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Digital Photography I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Digital Photography II	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Early Childhood Education	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English Elective	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English I	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English II	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	English II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English III	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English III (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00

	1		T		
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English III: AP English Language & Composition	1	\$850.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English IV	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English IV (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English IV (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	English IV: AP English Literature & Composition	1	\$850.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Family & Consumer Science	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Family Life Education	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Financial Literacy	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Financial Math A (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Financial Math B (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Forensic Science I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Forensic Science II	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Forestry	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French III	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French III (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French III B (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	French: AP French Language & Culture	1	\$850.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Introduction to Manufacturing)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Fashion & Interior Design)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Law & Order)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Public Service)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Lablic Service)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Geometry	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Geometry (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	Geometry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science I	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science II	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Health Science II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Interactive Media I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Interactive Media I (Prist Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Math Essentials	1	\$650.00
	ELEC	0	Medical Terminology	0.5	
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	67	0.5	\$325.00 \$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.			Music Appreciation		
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Personal Finance  Pharmacy Tochnician (First Comester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Pharmacy Technician (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Pharmacy Technician (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physical Science  Physical Science (First Semester)	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physical Science (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physical Science (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physics (First Connector)	1	\$625.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physics (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Physics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Precalculus	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Precalculus (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Precalculus (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Business	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Business (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Business (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Engineering	0.5	\$325.00

Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Hospitality and Tourism	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Information Technology	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Information Technology (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Principles of Information Technology (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Principles of Public Service	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Psychology	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Psychology (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Psychology (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish III	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish III (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Spanish III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Speech I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Sports and Entertainment Marketing	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	CTE	0	Technology Education Elective I	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Trigonometry – Local Elective	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	U.S. History	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	U.S. History (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ACAD	0	U.S. History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	Word Processing (Microsoft Specialist)	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World Geography	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World Geography (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World Geography (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World History	1	\$650.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World History (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edgenuity Inc.	ELEC	0	World History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00

#### Edmentum

#### www.edmentum.com

Edmentum is redefining the 21st century classroom. Edmentum enables educators and administrators to deliver achievement in the classroom, blending individual teaching approaches with proven, award-winning online learning programs that specifically address the needs of individual learners and the expectations of everyone with a stake in learner success. With more than 50 years of experience driving significant advances in the industry, Edmentum offers a wide variety of innovative solutions spanning a multitude of program areas to empower 21st century teaching and learning.

Provider         Type         Delivery         Course Title         Carnegie Unit           Edmentum         ACT         O         ACT Prep         0.5           Edmentum         ACAD         O         Algebra I (First Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ACAD         O         Algebra I (Second Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Algebra II (First Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Algebra II (Second Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         American Government         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Anatomy and Physiology         0.5	t Course Price \$295.00 \$295.00 \$295.00 \$295.00 \$295.00
Edmentum         ACAD         O         Algebra I (First Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ACAD         O         Algebra I (Second Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Algebra II (First Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Algebra II (Second Semester)         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         American Government         0.5           Edmentum         ELEC         O         Anatomy and Physiology         0.5	\$295.00 \$295.00 \$295.00
Edmentum     ACAD     O     Algebra I (Second Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Algebra II (First Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Algebra II (Second Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     American Government     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Anatomy and Physiology     0.5	\$295.00 \$295.00
Edmentum     ELEC     O     Algebra II (First Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Algebra II (Second Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     American Government     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Anatomy and Physiology     0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum     ELEC     O     Algebra II (Second Semester)     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     American Government     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Anatomy and Physiology     0.5	
Edmentum     ELEC     O     American Government     0.5       Edmentum     ELEC     O     Anatomy and Physiology     0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Anatomy and Physiology 0.5	Ψ=33.00
, , , ,	\$295.00
	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O AP Computer Science A 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ACAD O Biology (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O Biology (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O Biology II: AP Biology (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ACAD O Biology II: AP Biology (Second Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum CTE O Business Communications 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum CTE O Business Computer Applications (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum CTE O Business Computer Applications (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Business English (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Business English (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum CTE O Business in a Global Economy 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Calculus: AP Calculus AB (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O Calculus: AP Calculus AB (Second Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O Chemistry (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Chemistry (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Chemistry: AP Chemistry (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O Chemistry: AP Chemistry (Second Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O Civics (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Civics (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum CTE O Digital Media I (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum CTE O Digital Media I (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Economics 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O English I (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O English I (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O English II (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ACAD O English II (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O English III (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O English III (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O English IV (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O English IV (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O English IV: AP English Literature & Composition (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O English IV: AP English Literature & Composition (Second Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O Environmental Science (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Environmental Science (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Financial Literacy (Formerly Financial Math) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Forensic Science (First Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O Forensic Science (Second Semester) 0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum ELEC O French I A (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O French I B (Second Semester) 0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum ELEC O French II A (First Semester) 0.5	\$325.00

Edmentum	ELEC	0	French II B (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	French III A (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	French III B (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	French: AP French Language & Culture (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	French: AP French Language & Culture (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Geography and World Cultures	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	Geometry (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	Geometry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Graphic Arts (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Graphic Arts (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math I (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math II (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math III (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Integrated Math III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Introduction to Programming (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Introduction to Programming (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Personal & Family Finance	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Personal Finance	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Physical Science (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Physical Science (First Semester)  Physical Science (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Physics (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Physics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Precalculus (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC		Precalculus (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Principles of Finance	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum			Principles of Finance  Principles of Hospitality & Tourism	0.5	\$295.00
	CTE	0	Principles of Hospitality & Tourism  Principles of Information Technology (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Principles of Information Technology (First Semester)  Principles of Information Technology (Second Semester)	0.5	
Edmentum	CTE		. , , ,		\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Principles of the Biomedical Sciences (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	CTE	0	Principles of the Biomedical Sciences (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Probability & Statistics	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Psychology (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Psychology (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish II (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish III (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish: AP Spanish (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Spanish: AP Spanish (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Technology Education Computer Applications (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	Technology Education Computer Applications (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	U.S. History (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	U.S. History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	US History: AP U.S. History (First Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ACAD	0	US History: AP U.S. History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$325.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	World Geography (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	World Geography (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	World History (First Semester)	0.5	\$295.00
Edmentum	ELEC	0	World History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$295.00

#### **Educational Bedrock**

We are in the skills repair business! And "We BUILD in the Gaps" by offering comprehensive ACT, SAT, and WorkKeys test preparation. Educational Bedrock has highly trained, knowledgeable, and engaged instructors and facilitators ready to dedicate their time and talents to your students. We provide our schools with customized instruction in order to ensure that each student makes the greatest score gains. Currently, our average score increase each semester is 3 points. We truly pride ourselves on meeting the needs of our students. Please contact us at <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or send us your contact with the following link: <a href="mailto:EducationalBedrock@gmail.com">EducationalBedrock@gmail.com</a> or

	Course				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Educational Bedrock	ACT	F	ACT Prep (with WorkKeys Prep)	0.5	\$750.00
Educational Bedrock	ACT	F	ACT Prep (with WorkKeys Prep)	1	\$1,500.00
Educational Bedrock	ACT	Н	ACT Prep (with WorkKeys Prep)	0.5	\$750.00
Educational Bedrock	ACT	Н	ACT Prep 1-3 (with WorkKeys Prep)	1	\$1,500.00
Educational Bedrock	ACT	0	ACT Prep (with WorkKeys Prep)	0.5	\$750.00
Educational Bedrock	ACT	0	ACT Prep (with WorkKeys Prep)	1	\$1,500.00

#### Educational Solutions Corporation Powered by K12

Enroll with one of the largest and oldest online providers of K-12 education. Educational Solutions Corp. Powered by K-12 offers some of the most engaging online courses for today's students. Select from a full offering of core courses (Math, Language Arts, Science, History, and Social Science), 14 AP® courses, 5 World Languages (Spanish, French, German, Latin, and Chinese), a very diverse selection of electives (Java Programming, Digital Photography, Computer Fundamentals, Game Design, Music Appreciation, and many, many more). Our courses are designed to appeal to today's digitally savvy students by providing them opportunities to use visual, kinesthetic, and auditory learning methods. Courses are delivered through PEAK Classroom, with quality of instruction validated by the Northwestern Accreditation Commission.

	•				
Describe	Course	Deliver	Course Title	Carnegie	Course
Provider Educational Solutions Corporation	Type CTE	Delivery O	3D Animation Foundations I	Unit 0.5	Price \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Accounting I	1	\$638.00
	CTE	0	Adv Javascript, Programming, and Web Development	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	1, 0 0,	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation		0	Agriscience I	1	
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	Algebra I	0.5	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	Algebra I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD		Algebra I (Second Semester)		\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Algebra II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Algebra II (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Algebra II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	AP Biology: Biology II	1	\$698.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Business Computer Applications (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Business Computer Applications (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Calculus	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Calculus (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Calculus (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Chemistry	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Chemistry (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Chemistry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Chinese I	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Chinese II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	CIW Network Security Section I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	CIW Network Security Section II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Computer Multimedia Presentations	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Computer Science Elective	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Computer Systems/Networking I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Computer Systems/Networking I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Computer Technology Literacy	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Criminal Justice Elective I	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Digital Graphics and Animation	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Digital Photography I	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Early Childhood Education	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Economics: AP Macroeconomics	0.5	\$349.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Economics: AP Microeconomics	0.5	\$349.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	English I	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	English I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	English I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	English II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ACAD	0	English II (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English III	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English III (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English III: AP English Language & Composition	1	\$698.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English IV	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English IV (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00

Educational Solutions Corporation  Educational Solutions Corporation  Educational Solutions Corporation	51.50	_	5 11 11/6 16 1	1 05	4240.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	English IV (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
·	ELEC	0	English IV: AP English Literature & Composition	1	\$698.00
	CTE	0	Entrepreneurship I	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Environmental Science: AP Environmental Science	1	\$698.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French II (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French III	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French III (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	French: AP French Language & Culture	1	\$698.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Fundamentals of HTML, CSS, and Javascript	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Geometry	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Geometry (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Geometry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	German I	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	German II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Java Programming I	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Java Programming II	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin I	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin II	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin II (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Latin II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC	0	Music Appreciation Personal Finance	0.5	\$638.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physical Science	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physical Science (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physical Science (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physics	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physics (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Physics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Precalculus & Trigonometry	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Precalculus & Trigonometry (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Precalculus & Trigonometry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Principles of Visual Design	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Probability and Statistics	1	\$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Programming Logic and Design	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Psychology	0.5	\$319.00
	ELEC	0	Psychology: AP Psychology	0.5	\$349.00
Educational Solutions Corporation					4
Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$638.00
·	ELEC	0	Spanish I Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$638.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation			•		•
Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester)	0.5 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC	0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II	0.5 0.5 1	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester)	0.5 0.5 1 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester)	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester) Spanish III	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester) Spanish III Spanish III (First Semester)	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester) Spanish III Spanish III (First Semester) Spanish III (First Semester)	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester) Spanish III Spanish III (First Semester) Spanish III (First Semester) Spanish III (Second Semester) Spanish: AP Spanish Language & Culture	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$698.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester) Spanish I (Second Semester) Spanish II Spanish II (First Semester) Spanish II (Second Semester) Spanish III (Second Semester) Spanish III (First Semester) Spanish III (Second Semester) Spanish: AP Spanish Language & Culture Speech I Technology Education Computer Applications U.S. History	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$698.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC ELEC	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	Spanish I (First Semester)  Spanish I (Second Semester)  Spanish II (Spanish II (First Semester)  Spanish II (Second Semester)  Spanish III (Second Semester)  Spanish III (First Semester)  Spanish III (Second Semester)  Spanish: AP Spanish Language & Culture  Speech I  Technology Education Computer Applications	0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 1 0.5 0.5 0.5	\$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$638.00 \$319.00 \$319.00 \$698.00 \$319.00 \$319.00

Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	Veterinary Science	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Web Design	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Webmastering	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	CTE	0	Word Processing	0.5	\$319.00
Educational Solutions Corporation	ELEC	0	World History: AP World History	1	\$698.00

### eLearningk12 Curriculum LLC

www.elearningk12.com

eLearningk12 is a personalized, guided, web-based education system for students in Grades K-12. We provide a quality, engaging curriculum aligned to state and national standards, as well as assistance from our team of professional educators and friendly customer service. Let us help you reach your goals for graduation with our online courses.

	Course				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Basic Education Elective	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Chinese I	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Criminal Justice Elective	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Culinary Occupations	1	\$400.00
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Digital Information Technology	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Digital Photography	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Early Childhood Education	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Economics	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	CTE	0	Entrepreneurship I	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Forensic Science (First Semester)	1	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Forensic Science (Second Semester)	1	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Latin I	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Law Studies	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Music Appreciation	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Personal Finance	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Psychology	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$750.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Speech I	1	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Sports and Entertainment Marketing	0.5	\$400.00
eLearningk12	ELEC	0	Veterinary Science	0.5	\$400.00

# Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University www.FranU.edu

Founded in 1923, Fran U is a premier Franciscan, Catholic institution that provides a faith-filled and formative education in a hands-on, engaged learning environment. Fran U pride itself on being a character building university that works to serve others through a focus on service learning and community involvement. Fran U provides a variety of programs preparing students to meet the challenges and demands of the ever changing health care environment and the healthcare needs of the communities we serve.

Provider	Course	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	Type ELEC	Delivery F	Academic Seminar (ACSM 1110)	1	\$50.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F F	Chemical Fundamentals (CHEM 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ACAD	F	College Algebra (MATH 1315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ACAD	0	College Algebra (MATH 1315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	College Writing I (WRIT 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	College Writing II (WRIT 1311)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	0	College Writing II (WRIT 1311)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ACAD	F	General Biology II (BIOL 1416)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	General Chemistry I (CHEM 1315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	General Chemistry I (CHEM 1315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	General Psychology (PSYC 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	0	General Psychology (PSYC 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	General Statistics (MATH 2315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	0	General Statistics (MATH 2315)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	Impersonal Communication (COMM 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	Introduction to Business Administration (BADM 1310)	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	0	Introduction to Healthcare Information Systems	1	\$150.00
Franciscan Missionaries of Our Lady University	ELEC	F	Introduction to Theology (THEO 1310)	1	\$150.00

#### **Gateway EMS**

https://www.gatewayems.com

Gateway EMS providers healthcare career courses in New Orleans high schools. After completing our courses students have industry based certifications that allow them to transition into high-wage/high-growth careers. GEMS grew out of a partnership between Renew Accelerated High School and Peter Seltzer when in 2017 they were seeking to expand their CTE offerings. Peter began by creating an EMS education program. A curriculum was developed, medical training supplies were acquired and the program was successfully marketed within the school. 4 separate classes were provided in the first school year and 88% of the students who regularly attended class received their Industry Based Certification of CPR and Emergency Medical Responder.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Gateway EMS	CTE	F	First Responder/Emergency Medical Responder	1	\$1,000.00
Gateway EMS	CTE	F	Emergency Medical Technician Basic	2	\$1,900.00
Gateway EMS	CTE	F	Medical Terminology	1	\$800.00

#### Global Geospatial Institute

Global Geospatial Institute is dedicated to providing parents, students, and teachers the support they need to succeed in the field of study, geospatial technology. We provide a rigorous, hands-on dedicated learning culture that develops innovative 21<sup>st</sup> Century citizens to compete in an ever-changing world. Specifically, we offer several courses teaching students to capture, store, manipulate, analyze, manage, and display all kinds of spatial or geographic data. We know that by offering a GIS Industry Based Certification (IBC), we can develop students into lifelong learners who will be able to live, compete and successfully function in a global society.

	Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Γ	Global Geospatial Institute	CTE	F	GIS Entry Level	1	\$1,000.00
ſ	Global Geospatial Institute	CTE	0	GIS Entry Level	1	\$1,000.00
ſ	Global Geospatial Institute	CTE	Н	GIS Entry Level	1	\$1,000.00

#### **Global Trucking Academy**

https://www.globaltruckingacademy.com/

Global Trucking Academy, LLC is a premier provider of commercial driver training that leads to high wage high demand jobs in the commercial driving industry. Global Trucking Academy, LLC is located in Marksville and offers the Commercial Driving training course targeting high school students who are about to turn 18 or are 18 years of age or older. The highly structured 9 week program focuses on classroom instruction, practical experiences and over the road driving. Students will also focus on safety as a priority. Students learn valuable skills and earn highly sought after credentials. The school prides itself in the quality of instruction students receive. For students, this means smaller classes, a positive atmosphere, and more personal attention from our instructor. It means the support of our staff dedicated to making sure you get the most out of your educational experience and you are job ready upon completion. Upon completion of the program and successfully obtaining a Class B Commercial Driving License, the individual will be eligible to apply for employment in industries that utilize Class B CDL drivers. Ultimately, it means when you leave Global Trucking Academy you are hireable for high demand jobs such as motorcoach, dumptrucks, delivery, utility truck drivers.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
Global Trucking Academy	CTE	F	Commercial Driving	1	\$2250.00

### Horizon Education

https://horizoneducation.com

Horizon Education believes in providing equitable access and resources to students, families and educators in their journey towards post-secondary success. Our team works directly with high schools and districts to build sustainable ACT programs by providing professional development, personalized curriculum, practice assessments and scoring analytics that help educators unlock the potential that exists within their students. Horizon applies a balanced approach to ACT readiness, focusing on content knowledge, test taking strategies, and emotional readiness.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
Horizon Education	ACT	0	ACT Prep	0.5	\$198.00
Horizon Education	ACT	F	ACT Prep	0.5	\$148.00
Horizon Education	ACT	Н	ACT Prep	0.5	\$148.00

### Louisiana College

https://www.lacollege.edu/

Founded in 1906, Louisiana College is a private, coeducational, non-profit Baptist college of liberal arts and sciences with selected professional programs. The campus is located in Pineville, Louisiana, and is accredited by the Commission on Colleges of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS COC) to award associate, baccalaureate, and master's degrees. Two thirds of the faculty hold terminal degrees and all teach with a mission of caring and support to enhance student learning and to encourage individual academic and Christian spiritual growth.

	Course			Carnegie	Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Price
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Art Appreciation (AR 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Cinema Appreciation (CM 250)		\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	F	Introduction to Biology (BI 101) Lecture	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	Introduction to Biology (BI 101) Lecture	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	F	Introduction to Biology (BI 101) Lab	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	Introduction to Biology (BI 101) Lab	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Civilization I (HI 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Civilization I (HI 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Finite Math (MA 100)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Finite Math (MA 100)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	F	College Algebra (MA 111)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	College Algebra (MA 111)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	F	Composition I (EN 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	Composition I (EN 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	F	Composition II (EN 102)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	Composition II (EN 102)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Earth Science (ES 103) Lecture	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Earth Science (ES 103) Lab	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Introduction to Meteorology (ES 220)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Elementary French (FR 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Elementary French (FR 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Elementary Spanish (SP 101)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Introduction to Psychology (PY 220)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Introduction to Psychology (PY 220)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Literary Perspectives Survey of British Literature (EN 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Literary Perspectives Survey of British Literature (EN 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Literary Perspectives Survey of American Literature (EN 201)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Literary Perspectives Survey of American Literature (EN 201)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Music Appreciation (MU 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Political Science (PS 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Public Speaking (CA 112)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Public Speaking (CA 112)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Social Problems (CJ/PY/SO 223)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	0	Social Problems (CJ/PY/SO 223)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	Theater Appreciation (TH 200)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	U.S. History I (HI 221)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ACAD	0	U.S. History II (HI 221)	1	\$450.00
Louisiana College	ELEC	F	World Geography (GE 201)	1	\$450.00

#### Louisiana School for Math, Science, and the Arts

www.online.lsmsa.edu

LSMSA Virtual School is part of the Louisiana School for Math, Science, and the Arts – or LSMSA. Our courses were formerly offered through the Louisiana Virtual School which joined LSMSA in 2014 as a result of state-wide reorganization. We offer opportunities for students to earn high school credit for core and AP® courses through an online learning platform which students may access 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Our courses are BESE accredited and taught by LSMSA instructors certified in their subject areas with years of online teaching experience. Courses provide a variety of activities and assessments with a weekly schedule for coursework completion designed to ensure the student completes all required coursework by the end of the course term, whether the course is semester-long or full year.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	AP Psychology	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	Latin I	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	Latin II	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$712.00
Louisiana School for Math, Science and the Arts	ELEC	0	Spanish III	1	\$712.00

# MasteryPrep masteryprep.com

MasteryPrep, formerly ACT Mastery, is the #1 ACT® preparation program for Louisiana students. Developed by Louisiana native Craig Gehring, the expert who made perfect scores on both the ACT® and the SAT®, ACT Mastery is the proven ACT® prep program trusted by Louisiana teachers, principals, and parents alike. The ACT Mastery program can help your child become eligible for TOPS and other important college scholarships, and is four times more effective than the national test prep average. ACT Mastery offers prep for the ACT® as well as WorkKeys.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep Essentials Full Credit	1	\$850.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep Essentials Half Credit	0.5	\$500.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Essentials Half Credit)	0.5	\$500.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Essentials Online Full Credit)	1	\$400.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Essentials Online Half Credit)	0.5	\$200.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep Mastery Full Credit	1	\$1,275.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep Mastery Half Credit	0.5	\$650.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Mastery Virtual Class Full Credit)	1	\$850.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Mastery Virtual Class Half Credit)	0.5	\$450.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Mastery Half Credit)	0.5	\$650.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Mastery Online Full Credit)	1	\$550.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Mastery Online Half Credit)	0.5	\$325.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Mastery Virtual Class Full Credit	1	\$850.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Mastery Virtual Class Half Credit	0.5	\$450.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep Online Essentials Full Credit	1	\$400.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep Online Essentials Half Credit	0.5	\$200.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep Online Mastery Full Credit	1	\$550.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep Online Mastery Half Credit	0.5	\$350.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep Ultimate Full Credit	1	\$1,350.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Ultimate Virtual Class Full Credit)	1	\$1,150.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (ACT Ultimate Virtual Class Half Credit)	0.5	\$600.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Ultimate Virtual Class Full Credit)	1	\$1,150.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	0	ACT Prep (WorkKeys Ultimate Virtual Class Half Credit)	0.5	\$600.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep Ultimate Half Credit	0.5	\$750.00
MasteryPrep	ACT	F	ACT Prep WorkKeys Ultimate Half Credit	0.5	\$750.00

### My Virtual Academy

www.myvirtualacademy.com

Take part in the My Virtual Academy Advantage! Our instructors have extensive online teaching experience and pride themselves on helping each student they teach succeed. My Virtual Academy teachers contact each student multiple times every week to ensure that students are engaged and mastering key skills. Our frequent contact with the student each week ensures that MVA can easily determine where the student is struggling, so we can turn student mistakes into learning and accomplishment. MVA employs Edmentum as our software program. The program identifies the strengths of every student. We also include supplemental activities to allow our students to apply the concepts they are learning in an individualized way.

	Course				
Provider	Туре	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Accounting	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Algebra I	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Algebra I (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Algebra I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Algebra II	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Algebra II (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Algebra II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Basic Technical Drafting	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Biology	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Biology (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Biology (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Business Communications	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Business Computer Applications	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Chemistry Chamistry (First Compactor)	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC ELEC	0	Chemistry (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy			Chemistry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00 \$700.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE ELEC	0	Child Development Civics	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy		0			
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Civics (First Semester) Civics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00 \$350.00
My Virtual Academy My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Consumer Finance and Banking	0.5	\$700.00
· '	ELEC	0	Ţ.	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Consumer Finance and Banking (First Semester)  Consumer Finance and Banking (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Digital Media I	0.5	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Economics	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English I	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English I (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English II	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English II (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	English II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English III	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English III (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English III (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English IV	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English IV (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	English IV (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Entrepreneurship	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Forensic Science	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Fundamentals of Video Game Programming	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Geometry	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Geometry (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	Geometry (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Graphic Arts I	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Mathematics I	1	\$700.00

My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Mathematics I (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Mathematics I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Science	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Science (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Integrated Science (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Introduction to Programming	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Music Appreciation	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physical Science	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physical Science (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physical Science (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physics	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physics (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Physics (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Precalculus	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Precalculus (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Precalculus (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	CTE	0	Principles of Information Technology	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Psychology	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish II (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	Spanish II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	U.S. History	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	U.S. History (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ACAD	0	U.S. History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World Geography	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World Geography (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World Geography (Second Semester)	0.5	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World History	1	\$700.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World History (First Semester)	0.5	\$350.00
My Virtual Academy	ELEC	0	World History (Second Semester)	0.5	\$350.00

#### National Education Equity Lab

The National Education Equity Lab is a nonprofit working with Harvard University, the Common Application, and other colleges and universities to create a new pathway for low-income and historically underserved students to advance and demonstrate college and career readiness. We deliver online college credit-bearing courses from top colleges and universities into teacher-led high school classrooms across the nation. Students earn widely-transferable college credits, at no cost to them — making college more affordable and accessible. All courses provide links to careers so that students can explore career opportunities while earning college credit. Title 1 high schools have the opportunity to have all participating students be matched one-on-one with a Common Application College Coach to support students with the college and financial aid processes. Please contact Ali (Ali@EdEquityLab.org) for more information.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
National Education Equity Lab	ELEC	Н	Introduction to Poetry or Drama (Poetry in America: The City from Whitman to Hip Hop	1	\$600.00
National Education Equity Lab	ELEC	Н	Principles of Engineering (Introduction to Engineering)	1	\$600.00

### New Orleans Career Center (NOCC)

https://nolacc.org/

New Orleans Career Center (NOCC) is New Orleans' hub for high quality technical education, training skilled and prepared graduates for a lifetime of opportunities, advancement, and success. NOCC provides high quality, half day career and technical training to juniors and seniors from partner public high schools in Orleans Parish. Student trainees attend half days for coursework in high wage, high growth career pathways aligned to technical and soft skills and workplace readiness in our region. Trainees gain relevant work experience, and earn employer-valued credentials. In some courses, trainees also earn concurrent college credit.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
NOCC	CTE	Н	Anatomy & Physiology	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Basic Technical Drafting	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Computer-Integrated Manufacturing	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Emergency Medical Technician (Basic)	2	\$2,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Food Science I	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Medical Assistant I	2	\$2,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Medical Assistant II	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Medical Assistant III	2	\$2,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Nurse Assistant	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	Patient Care Technician	2	\$2,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	PLTW Civil Engineering and Architecture	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	PLTW Engineering Design and Development	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	PLTW Introduction to Engineering Design	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	PLTW Principles of Engineering	1	\$1,000.00
NOCC	CTE	Н	ProStart I	2	\$2,000.00

### New Orleans Technical Education Provider (NOTEP)

Our vision is to provide high quality technical education courses to develop hard-working students into college and career ready graduates. In our courses, we aim to provide exposure to the craft industry while dually developing interested students into skilled craftsmen and future industry leaders. Programs of study are based on industry need and courses are designed so that students can earn industry credentials over the course of one calendar year.

	Course				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
NOTEP	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration I	2	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	F	Air Conditioning/Refrigeration II	2	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	Н	NCCER Carpentry I	2	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	Н	NCCER Carpentry II	2	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	F	NCCER Core	1	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	Н	NCCER Electrical I	2	\$900.00
NOTEP	CTE	Н	NCCER Electrical II	2	\$900.00

#### **NOVAC**

#### www.novacvideo.org/borndigital

The Gulf South's oldest media arts non-profit, NOVAC's mission remains the cultivation of independent voices and visions. The Born Digital Youth Media Program at NOVAC develops young future creatives, from diverse backgrounds in South Louisiana who can use digital media training opportunities to develop high wage and low barrier entry to careers. We offer digital media courses and career and technical education to high school students throughout southeast Louisiana. Our curriculum combines technical education with workplace scenarios and real design and video work in the community. Our courses strive to not only prepare students to earn a basic industry-based credential in one or more Adobe Software program, but also to support projects and networking opportunities to build a career in the industry.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
NOVAC	CTE	F	Photography I	1	\$950.00
NOVAC	CTE	F	Photography I	1	\$950.00
NOVAC	CTE	F	Photography II	1	\$950.00
NOVAC	CTE	F	Media Arts II	1	\$950.00
NOVAC	CTE	F	Media Arts III	1	\$950.00
NOVAC	CTE	F	Media Arts IV	1	\$950.00

#### OneGoal

#### https://www.onegoalgraduation.org/

Beginning in the fall of 2020, OneGoal will launch its three year model in Louisiana! OneGoal seeks parishes and charter systems investing in creating a systems-level answer to the college and career readiness challenges our communities face. The model begins junior year as a course that is embedded into the master schedule as an elective. We use a teacher that already exists in the high school to teach our course. The courses for both junior and senior year include curriculum and professional learning that consists of: (1) student identification of their own vision of success through self-discovery, (2) in-depth test preparation for the ACT/SAT, and (3) college and career exploration resulting in increased enrollment in market relevant postsecondary programs/institutions. After high school graduation, OneGoal continues to support students through the first year of postsecondary via virtual mentorship and partnerships.

How does OneGoal align with Louisiana's Graduation Plans:

- OneGoal may count as an elective on a Jump Start Career Diploma
- OneGoal is a universal course code and a designated career readiness course on the JumpStart pathway
- OneGoal may count as one of the three electives on the University TOPS Diploma

	Course			Carnegie	
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Course Price
OneGoal	ELEC	Н	OneGoal 1	1	\$400.00
OneGoal	ELEC	Н	OneGoal 2	1	\$400.00
OneGoal	ELEC	F	OneGoal 2	1	\$400.00

### **Operation Spark**

operationspark.org

Operation Spark is a non-profit coding school on a mission to increase access to high-wage careers in software development for young people across Louisiana. Our courses offer a deep dive into the fundamentals of Javascript, the most in-demand language in the software industry today. Louisiana currently has thousands of open positions in the software industry and the need is only growing in years to come. Headquartered in New Orleans, Operation Spark offers its innovative curriculum to high school students across the state through face-to-face and online courses.

	Course			Carnegie	
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Course Price
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Adv Javascript, Programming, and Web Development	1	\$800.00
Operation Spark	CTE	0	Adv Javascript, Programming, and Web Development	1	\$400.00
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Fundamentals of HTML, CSS and JavaScript	1	\$800.00
Operation Spark	CTE	0	Fundamentals of HTML, CSS and JavaScript	1	\$400.00
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Fundamentals of HTML, CSS and JavaScript (First Semester)	0.5	\$238.00
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Fundamentals of HTML, CSS and JavaScript (Second Semester)	0.5	\$238.00
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Fundamentals of Video Gaming Programming	0.5	\$800.00
Operation Spark	CTE	0	Fundamentals of Video Gaming Programming	0.5	\$500.00
Operation Spark	CTE	Н	Internet of Things	0.5	\$800.00
Operation Spark	CTE	0	Internet of Things	0.5	\$500.00
Operation Spark	CTE	F	Professional Web and Mobile Development	3	\$1,500.00

# Parkview Education <a href="https://parkvieweducation.com/">https://parkvieweducation.com/</a>

Parkview Education has had the pleasure of assisting the Louisiana Department of Education with conceptualizing and authoring the Virtual Workplace Experience II (VWE II) curriculum.

This online course offers students:

- · An exploration of high-wage, high-demand industry sectors across Louisiana
- · Experience with research, collaboration, and written and oral communication skills
- · The chance to develop project-management skills by practicing autonomous as well as guided independent learning

With extensive experience in curriculum and administration, we know that often the biggest obstacle to successful implementation of new programs is proper support. This online option puts the responsibility in our hands, taking any additional burden off your district, school and staff.

	Course			Carnegie	
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Course Price
Parkview Education	CTE	0	Virtual Workplace Experience II	1	\$450.00

#### Pelican Chapter ABC

www.abcpelican.org

Pelican Chapter ABC is a premier provider of construction training that results in high wage, high demand jobs in industrial construction. Students learn valuable skills and earn highly sought after credentials. Pelican ABC offers daytime dual enrollment programs to juniors and seniors and is teaching classes in welding, millwright, pipefitting and electrical. Students attend classes at one of the Pelican Chapter Training Centers or local high school satellites while taking the core classes at their home schools.

	Course			Carnegie	
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Course Price
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	AWS Welding I	1	\$1,400.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	AWS Welding I	2	\$1,400.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Electrical Level I	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Electrical Level II	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Millwright Level I	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Millwright Level II	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Pipefitting Level I	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Pipefitting Level II	3	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Rigging I	2	\$1,650.00
Pelican Chapter, Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc.	CTE	F	NCCER Scaffolding Level I	2	\$1,650.00

#### Pelican Virtual School

pelicanvirtualschool.net

Pelican Virtual School is housed in Denham Springs LA. What separates us from other providers is that we specialize in teaching Spanish I and Spanish II, and that our teachers do not hide behind the screens. In fact they visit our students at their home schools periodically. With more than a decade of experience teaching Spanish, both online and in conventional classroom settings, our team of native Spanish speakers has developed effective and engaging online methodologies for acquiring Spanish language proficiency. An important aspect of our Spanish courses is that they have been custom designed by Louisiana teachers for Louisiana students. A wide variety of multimedia activities, including games, audio and video components, are integrated throughout our courses to reinforce the four basic language skills: listening, reading, writing and speaking. Since we are based in Denham Springs, a member of our team will be available to visit your school when necessary, addressing any Core or technical matters in an effective and timely fashion.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
Pelican Virtual School	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$522.00
Pelican Virtual School	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$522.00

#### **Pinnacle Learning Solutions**

www.pinnlearn.com

Pinnacle Learning Solutions offers students the opportunity to learn virtually from award-winning Louisiana teachers. We are a small company that is founded, owned, and operated by a husband and wife team that loves what we do—educating students. Our goal is to make learning a positive experience for every student and provide ample opportunities for struggling students to get extra help along the way. We offer a narrow selection of courses that allow us to give specialized attention and innovative learning opportunities to motivate our students. We use relationships to push students to reach their personal best. Our level of communication and service are second to none! At Pinnacle Learning, we put students first! College and Career Readiness Skills are embedded in each unit and courses are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Therefore, courses can be taken during the regular school day, or in addition to it. Students are able to work at their own pace.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	AP Human Geography	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	AP Psychology	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Business English	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Business Math	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Financial Literacy	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Fine Arts Survey	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Personal Finance	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Principles of Business	1	\$600.00
Pinnacle Learning Solutions	ELEC	0	Technical Writing	1	\$600.00

#### **Princeton Review**

www.princetonreview.com

For more than 35 years, students and their families have trusted The Princeton Review, a leading test prep, tutoring, and college admission services company, to get into their dream school. Every year, we help millions of college and graduate school bound students achieve their education and career goals through our flexible online and in person courses and tutoring programs designed to fit students' schedules and learning styles delivered by a network of more than 4,000 teachers and tutors, online resources, and our more than 150 print and digital books published by Penguin Random House. Our results speak for themselves.

		Delive		Carnegie	Course
Provider	Course Type	ry	Course Title	Unit	Price
Princeton Review	ACT	F	ACT Prep TPR Full Year	1	\$850.00
Princeton Review	ACT	0	ACT Prep TPR Online	0.5	\$150.00
Princeton Review	ACT	F	ACT Prep TPR Led Semester	0.5	\$600.00
Princeton Review	ACT	F	ACT Prep TPR T2T	1	\$200.00
Princeton Review	ACT	F	ACT Prep TPR T2T Led Semester Live Online	1	\$100.00

### **Quest Testing Services**

Quest Testing Services is an ACT Prep/WorkKeys Company that provides instruction in English, math, reading, and science reasoning (ACT) as well as workplace skills (WorkKeys). Students will have highly-trained content experts who rotate throughout the classes to ensure students are receiving the best instruction possible. We are committed to providing the most relevant skills necessary to obtain the highest scores possible and staying up-to-date with all things ACT and WorkKeys!

	Course				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys) Block – Test Included	1	\$685.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (Test Included) Block	1	\$670.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys) Block	1	\$650.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (Workshop) Period (Test Included)	0.5	\$555.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys) Period (Test Included)	0.5	\$500.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (Test included) Period	0.5	\$475.00
Quest Testing Services	ACT	F	ACT Prep (WorkKeys) Period	0.5	\$425.00

### **SLT Technology**

CompTIA IT Fundamentals (ITF+) is an introduction to basic IT concepts that helps a student strengthen their knowledge and skillset. It also helps organizations prepare non-technical persons for digital transformation. CompTIA ITF+ establishes an IT education framework for students in middle school and high school. ITF+ is the only pre-career certification that helps students or career changers determine if they have a competency for information technology and if it is the right career path for them. ITF+ is the only single certification that covers all areas of IT foundations making it ideal for non-technical career seekers.

	Course				
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
SLT Technology	CTE	Н	COMP TIA ITF+	1	\$3,500.00
SLT Technology	CTE	Н	COMP TIA A+	1	\$3,500.00
SLT Technology	CTE	Н	COMP Network+	1	\$3,500.00
SLT Technology	CTE	Н	COMP Security	1	\$4,500.00

# South Arkansas Community College www.southark.edu

South Arkansas Community College (SouthArk) is an open enrollment public two-year college located in El Dorado, Arkansas and accredited by the Higher Learning Commission of the North Central Association of Colleges and Schools (HLC-NCA). SouthArk offers 19 associate degrees and more than 40 certificates in health sciences, career technical education, liberal arts, and business and technology. For students who are planning to transfer to a four-year college, SouthArk offers the Associate of Arts (AA), Associate of Science (AS), the ASE (Associate of Science in Education) and several Associate of Applied Science (AAS) degrees in many discipline areas. SouthArk's west campus is home to programs for general education, business and technology, and health care. SouthArk's east campus offers career technical programs for high school and post-secondary students.

	Couse			Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Price
SouthArk	CTE	F	Automotive Electronics (AUTO 1404)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Brake Systems (AST 1204)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Computer Basics (HCIT 1001)	\$184.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Culinary 1B (CULA 1035)	\$559.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Culinary Arts 1A (CULA 1033)	\$391.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Engine Performance (AUTO 1604)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Engine Repair (AUTO 1504)	\$203.44
SouthArk	CTE	F	Ethics & Professionalism (HCIT 1011)	\$520.77
SouthArk	CTE	F	Fundamentals of Electricity & Electronics (MECH 1404)	\$385.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Fundamentals of Industrial Technology (MECH 1003)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	GMAW I (WELD 1214)	\$547.11
SouthArk	CTE	F	GMAW II (WELD 2214)	\$610.77
SouthArk	CTE	F	GTAW I (WELD 1224)	\$547.11
SouthArk	CTE	F	GTAW II (WELD 2224)	\$610.77
SouthArk	CTE	F	Introduction to Corrections (CRJU 2504)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Introduction to Criminal Justice (CRJU 1103)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Introduction to Process Technology (PTEC 1113)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	Introduction to Programmable Logic Controllers (PLCs) (MECH 1804)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	Industrial Safety (MECH 1203)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	Layout & Pipefitting I (WELD 1244)	\$547.11
SouthArk	CTE	F	Layout & Pipefitting II (WELD 1244	\$547.11
SouthArk	CTE	F	Math for Culinary Arts (Math 1022)	\$363.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Medical Terminology	\$367.24
SouthArk	CTE	F	Nutrition (CLUA 1013)	\$426.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Process Instrumentation I (PTEC 1133)	\$370.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	Process Technology: Equipment (PTEC 1244)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	Rules of Criminal Evidence & Procedures (CRJU 2303)	\$355.17
SouthArk	CTE	F	Safety, Health, & the Environment (PTEC 1123)	\$464.80
SouthArk	CTE	F	Sanitation (CULA 1002)	\$559.00
SouthArk	CTE	F	SMAW I (WELD 1114)	\$517.60
SouthArk	CTE	F	SMAW II (WELD 2114)	\$557.11

#### Spark Mindset, Inc.

https://www.sparkmindset.com/

The average cybersecurity analyst makes \$78,000 Annually. Spark Mindset offers educational programs to give kids - particularly kids of color and girls - opportunities to learn and earn credentials in the field of cybersecurity. Beyond enriching in-school and out-of-school time through game-based learning, Spark Mindset creates opportunities for economic mobility by increasing the number of kids of color and girls who find their way in a predominantly white, rapidly growing cybersecurity field. Cyber Space Academy is a two-year program that prepares low-income high school students for cybersecurity careers. It can be a distance learning experience that uses both asynchronous and synchronous learning or face-to-face that meets students where they learn by offering a gamified experience that prepares students for CompTIA Network + and CompTIA Security +. Our modules are fun and engaging and build your child's confidence as they reach new milestones. It's this combination of challenge and reward that improves retention long term.

Provider	Couse Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Spark Mindset, Inc.	CTE	F	CompTIA+ Network Fundamentals	1	\$1,325.00

### St. Agatha Career School

www.sacsla.com

St. Agatha Career School, LLC is located in New Orleans East and offers the Nursing Assistant training course. Upon completion of the program and successful certification, the individual will be eligible to apply for employment in hospitals, long-term care facilities, acute care settings, clinics, and home health agencies.

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
St. Agatha Career School	CTE	F	Nursing Assistant	3	\$1,500.00

#### St. James Parish Schools

www.stjames.k12.la.us/Cores/virtual academy

Inspiring hope and purpose is the vision of St. James Parish Schools. Children succeed when they are inspired by a purpose that engages their inner strength to overcome obstacles and reach their full potential. Through the Supplemental Course Academy, we will share its vision of hope and purpose with students throughout the state of Louisiana. We are offering comprehensive programs in two areas of concentration: The Career and Technical Center (CTC) and the Virtual Academy. The CTC offers programs in cosmetology, industrial maintenance, allied health, ProStart®, and agri-science/construction technology. Students can earn industry-based certifications (IBCs) that employers look for when they hire. Our CTC courses also offer dual enrollment opportunities that help students complete post-secondary degrees. The Virtual Academy offers students throughout Louisiana an on-line learning environment that is customized, connected, and complete. St. James Parish is an innovator that delivers quality education programs. St. James Parish offers programs —developed in conjunction with educators, business leaders, parents, students, and community members — that empower students to reach their full potential.

	Course				Course
Provider	Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Price
SJPS	CTE	F	Agricultural Education Elective I/NCCER Core	2	\$1,100.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Agricultural Education Elective I/Carpentry I	2	\$1,100.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Agriscience I	2	\$1,000.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Agriscience II	2	\$1,000.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Allied Health Services I	2	\$1,000.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Art Elective	1	\$762.00
SJPS	CTE	0	Business Computer Applications	1	\$762.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Cosmetology I	2	\$1,100.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Cosmetology II	2	\$1,100.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Criminal Justice Elective I	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Digital Graphics and Animation	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Entrepreneurship	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Fine Arts Survey	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Forensic Science	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French I (First Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French II (First Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	French II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	German I	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	German II	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Latin I	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Latin II	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Math Essentials	1	\$762.00
SJPS	CTE	0	Medical Terminology	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Music Appreciation	0.5	\$481.00
SJPS	CTE	F	NCCER Welding in Agriscience	2	\$1,100.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Personal and Family Finance	1	\$381.00
SJPS	CTE	F	Pro Start I	2	\$1,050.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Psychology	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish I (First Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish I (Second Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$762.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish II (First Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Spanish II (Second Semester)	0.5	\$381.00
SJPS	ELEC	0	Word Processing	1	\$762.00

#### **University of Holy Cross**

Located on the West Bank of the Mississippi River minutes from downtown New Orleans, the University of Holy Cross provides one of the South's most unique educational experiences.

The University was founded in 1916 as Our Lady of Holy Cross College, a Ministry of the Marianites of Holy Cross, and was created to educate and prepare teachers for work in the many schools the Marianites were opening across South Louisiana. The University's continued unwavering connection to the beliefs of the Marianite Sisters and its roots in educating those who would eventually teach others now includes outstanding programs in business, counseling, education, health sciences, nursing, and the liberal arts.

For our students, this means smaller classes, a faith-based atmosphere, and more personal attention from a generous, responsive team of professionals. It means collaborating in an exciting, entrepreneurial environment where the focus is always excellence. It means the support of a compassionate, caring faculty and staff all dedicated to making sure you get the most out of your educational experience. Ultimately, it means you leave the University of Holy Cross prepared for life.

				Carnegie	Course
Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Price
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	F	College Algebra	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	0	College Algebra	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Elementary Spanish I	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Elementary Spanish I	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Elementary Spanish II	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Elementary Spanish II	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	F	English Composition I	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	0	English Composition I	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	F	English Composition II	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ACAD	0	English Composition II	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Fundamentals of Food Science	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Fundamentals of Food Science	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Fundamentals of Public Speaking	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Fundamentals of Public Speaking	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	General Physics I (taken with lab section)	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	General Physics I (taken with lab section)	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	General Physics I Lab	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	General Physics I Lab	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	General Psychology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	General Psychology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	History of Western Civilization I	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	History of Western Civilization I	1	\$150.0
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	History of Western Civilization II	1	\$150.00
University of HOly Cross	ELEC	0	History of Western Civilization II	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introduction to Business	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introduction to Business	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introduction to Education	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introduction to Education	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introduction to Literary Forms	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introduction to Literary Forms	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introduction to Philosophy	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introduction to Philosophy	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introduction to Sociology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introduction to Sociology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Introductory Statistics	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Introductory Statistics	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	Medical Terminology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	Medical Terminology	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	F	World Geography	1	\$150.00
University of Holy Cross	ELEC	0	World Geography	1	\$150.00

### **Upbeat Academy Foundation**

Upbeat Academy Foundation inspires and empowers young people through a modern approach to music education. Utilizing an original curriculum that provides access to the technology and tools used the production and performance of hip-hop, rap, R&B, dance music, and other popular genres, Upbeat Academy Foundation strives to nurture the next generation of musical talent and entrepreneurs by fostering creativity and collaboration both in the classroom and in the community. Headquartered in New Orleans, Upbeat Academy Foundation offers Music and Technology courses to high school students across Louisiana through in-person and online courses. Our courses strive to not only prepare students on how to create their own music but how to build a career in the music industry.

				Carnegie	Course
Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Unit	Price
Upbeat Academy Foundation	CTE	F	Music and Technology	1	\$1,618.00
Upbeat Academy Foundation	CTE	Н	Music and Technology	1	\$1,618.00
Upbeat Academy Foundation	CTE	0	Music and Technology	1	\$1,618.00

### **Upper Iowa University**

https://uiu.edu/

Founded in 1857, Upper Iowa University is one of the oldest institutions of higher education west of the Mississippi River. UIU is a regionally credited university with over 21 locations across the United States, including one location overseas. With more than twenty years of experience in online learning, Upper Iowa University provides opportunities to fit any student's schedule and needs. Courses are online, hybrid, or taught face-to-face at a local high school. Highly qualified educators that are devoted to providing a quality education teach all of our courses. "Education Built for Life."

	Course	Deliv		Carnegie	Course
Provider	Type	ery	Course Title	Unit	Price
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Art I (Introduction to Art)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Art I (Introduction to Art)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	H	Art I (Introduction to Art)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ACAD	F	Biology I (Principles of Biology I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ACAD	0	Biology I (Principles of Biology I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ACAD	Н	Biology I (Principles of Biology I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Biology II (Principles of Biology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Biology II (Principles of Biology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Biology II (Principles of Biology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Human Anatomy & Physiology I (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Human Anatomy & Physiology I (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Human Anatomy & Physiology I (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Human Anatomy & Physiology II (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Human Anatomy & Physiology II (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Human Anatomy & Physiology II (Intro to Human Anatomy/Physiology II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Forensic Science (Introduction to Forensic Science)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Forensic Science (Introduction to Forensic Science)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Forensic Science (Introduction to Forensic Science)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Chemistry I (General Chemistry)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Chemistry I (General Chemistry)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Chemistry I (General Chemistry)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Chemistry II (General Chemistry II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Chemistry II (General Chemistry II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Chemistry II (General Chemistry II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Speech I (Public Speaking)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Speech I (Public Speaking)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Speech I (Public Speaking)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Computer Technology Literacy (Introduction to Computer Applications)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Computer Technology Literacy (Introduction to Computer Applications)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Computer Technology Literacy (Introduction to Computer Applications)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	English III (English Composition I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	English III (English Composition I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	English III (English Composition I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	English IV (English Composition II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	English IV (English Composition II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	English IV (English Composition II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Environmental Science	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Environmental Science	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Environmental Science	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Physical Geography	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Physical Geography	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Physical Geography	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	World Geography (World Regional Geography)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	World Geography (World Regional Geography)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	World Geography (World Regional Geography)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Algebra III (College Algebra)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Algebra III (College Algebra)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Algebra III (College Algebra)	1	\$250.00

Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Probability and Statistics (Elementary Statistics)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Probability and Statistics (Elementary Statistics)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Probability and Statistics (Elementary Statistics)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Psychology (General Psychology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Psychology (General Psychology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Psychology (General Psychology)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Spanish III (Beginning Spanish I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Spanish III (Beginning Spanish I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Spanish III (Beginning Spanish I)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	F	Spanish IV (Beginning Spanish II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	0	Spanish IV (Beginning Spanish II)	1	\$250.00
Upper Iowa University	ELEC	Н	Spanish IV (Beginning Spanish II)	1	\$250.00

#### Youth Challenge Program (YCP)

https://langycp.com/

The Youth Challenge Program is a multi-phased alternative education program, targeting high school students between the ages of 16 and 18. The highly structured 5 ½ month Residential Phase (cycle) focuses on continuing education through Course Choice, Credit Recovery, HiSET (GED) and Career Readiness. The Course Choice and Credit Recovery track allows high school students to dual-enroll into the Program to recover and/or earn high school credits (Carnegie Units) providing students an opportunity to "catch-up" and graduate with their high school cohort. The HiSET (GED) track provides students an opportunity to earn a high school equivalency diploma that may have fallen too far behind in high school. The program's eight core components are: Core Excellence, Physical Fitness, Job Skills, Service to Community, Health and Hygiene, Responsible Citizenship, Leadership/Followership, and Life Coping Skills. The Residential Phase is followed by a 12 month Post-Residential mentoring phase. During this phase, mentors and program Case Managers provide support to the students as they work toward their goals of continued education, employment, or entering the military.

Provider	Category	Туре	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Advertising and Sales Promotion	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Agriscience I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	Algebra I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Algebra II	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	AP Psychology	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Art Elective (Art History I)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Art Elective (Digital Arts)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Art Elective (Intro to Art)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	Biology	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Business Computer Applications	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Business English	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Business in Global Economy	0.5	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Chemistry	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Civics	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Criminal Justice Elective I	0.5	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Early Childhood Education	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	English Elective	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	English I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	English II	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	English III	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	English IV	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Entrepreneurship	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Family and Consumer Services	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Financial Literacy	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Forestry	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	French I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	French II	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	French III	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Criminology)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Fashion & Interior Design)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Introduction to Manufacturing)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Law & Order)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Public Service)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	General Exploratory Elective (Veterinary Science)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	Geometry	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Health Science I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Health Science II	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Medical Terminology	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Music Appreciation	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Nutrition and Food	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Personal Financial Literacy	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Physical Science	1	\$0.00

Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Physics	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Pre-Calculus	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Principles of Business	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Principles of Hospitality and Tourism	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Principles of Information Technology	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Psychology	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Spanish I	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Spanish II	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Spanish III	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Speech I (Introduction to Communication and Speech)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Speech I (Public Speaking)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Sports and Entertainment Marketing	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Technology Education Elective (Introduction to Social Media)	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	Trigonometry	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ACAD	0	U.S. History	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	CTE	0	Word Processing	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	World Geography	1	\$0.00
Youth Challenge Program	ELEC	0	World History	1	\$0.00

#### Youth Educational Services (YES!)

www.youthedservices.org

At Youth Educational Services (YES!), Inc. our vision is to help students achieve Core success and gain confidence in their abilities through the delivery of high-quality content. We believe that all students can and will learn when they are provided with individualized instruction tailored to their needs. YES! has a proven track record of helping students improve their performance in classes by filling gaps in student learning and building on their established foundation. We also boast an impressive track record of raising ACT scores by an average of 3 points. Whether students are interested in improving their grades in class or earning a 36 on the ACT, they can begin their journey to Core success with YES!

Provider	Course Type	Delivery	Course Title	Carnegie Unit	Course Price
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	ACT	F	ACT Prep	0.5	\$675.00
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	ACT	0	ACT Prep	0.5	\$675.00
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	ACT	F	ACT Prep	0.5	\$675.00
Youth Educational Services (YES!)	ACT	0	ACT Prep	0.5	\$675.00